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Thank you for your email. 
 
I have just returned from holiday and found 2 (two) newsletters regarding this abortion you are 
planning in Kellington. 
I have also been given a copy of the details with a map and I am not  happy bunny. 
The audacity to inflict 600+ houses and a "Gypsy Camp" yes I used the G word, is damn 
disgraceful and just as the people of Kellington fought the ECO Town fiasco with S D C, I feel 
sure you will get a bigger reaction about this heap of dung that you are proposing to fling on us. 
I have also heard from a so called "reliable source" that all correspondence should not be in the 
form of email but should be hard copy as electronic mail is looked at and deleted, whereas paper 
has to be recorded. 
If this is the case I will be even more disgusted with the Councils actions and I will start 
bombarding the Offices with hard copy comments. 
As I said in my lat email, look around you and see the partially completed sites, boarded up 
properties and I am sure this should be given priority. 
While am still ranting let me tell you about a Gentleman who was being interviewed on T V this 
morning, he was the owner of some construction company and he believes that the housing 
market is still in the doldrums and he cannot foresee if workforce getting any jobs before the 
next 2 years are over.   So answer me this how are you going about achieving this. 
Come visit me and the village of Kellington and I will show you the neglect the Council already 
lavishes us with then tell me just how lucky we would be to have this property boom. 
 
Irene Newton 
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Dear Ms Newton 
  
Thank you for your response to the consultation on the Submission Draft Core Strategy (Publication 
Version) January 2011.  You comments will be considered following the end of the consultation and we 
will aim to contact you again in due course. 
  
If you have any further queries do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Kind regards. 
  
Ryan King 
Assistant Planning Officer (LDF Team) 
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Tel:  01757 292034 
Fax:  01757 292090 
Email:  rking@selby.gov.uk 
Web:  www.selby.gov.uk 
  
The information in this e-mail, and any attachments, is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. It is intended solely for the 
attention and use of the named addressee(s). Its contents do not necessarily represent the views or opinions of Selby District Council. If you are 
not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately. Unless you are the intended recipient, or his/her representative, you are not 
authorised to, and must not, read, copy, distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. 
  
Selby District Council, Civic Centre, Portholme Road, Selby, North Yorkshire, YO8 4SB - DX 27408 Selby 
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Yesterday I received a letter regarding the above.   I went on to to read the core strategy document 
which left me none the wiser about what is to happen. 
  
I do believe that it is the Councils intention to baffle ordinary folk with this gobbledy gook. 
  
I am a resident of Kellington and we have the most basic of services but yet you still plan to give us 
"affordable housing", I translate this to mean, single parent families, asylum seekers, unemployed 
and all the E U coming here for work? all claiming benefits and no doubt breeding like rabbits and 
we have plenty of them already. 
  
I believe if we carry on with "nannying" we send this country under the sea, more house means more 
tarmac and concrete which in turn means more localised flooding and making the already disgusting 
roads even worse. 
  
We have at the moment a Post Office, a corner shop, a bus once an hour and 2 pubs.  The railway 
station at Whitley runs a "commuter" timetable. 
  
When driving into Selby I see houses boarded up just off Bawtry Road by Focus, get them sorted, 
Flats erected but not finished A19/Leeds Road Junction, get them finished, since the Selby bypass 
went in I don't see them anymore but there used be house mainly boarded up there.    What happened 
to the Council taking over unused derelict properties and using them. 
  
I would bet there is properties all over the area standing idle so before you even think of building in 
my Village please get these others sorted. 
  
As I have said previously, "Whitley Bridge" is expanding like anything so just carry on there. 
  
Irene Newton 
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